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MEMORANDUM FOR: John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

FROM: Gerry Gears, Project Manager
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY:
CRACKING IN THE RECIRCULATION INLET N0ZZLES AT
PEACH BOTTOM UNIT 2

Time & Date: 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. August 30, 1984

Location: P 118

Purpose: To discuss recent technical findings of cracks found on
inlet nozzles at Peach Bottom Unit 2. Provide an
opportunity for other utilities to present their past
inspections results and future plans concerning these
nozzles.

Requested
Perticipants: NRC- W. Johnston, G. Holohan, B. D. Liaw, J. Zwolinski,

' .N .W. Hazleton, R. Clark, G. Lainas, Regions I, II, III -

Licensee- T. Ullich, R. Logue, J. O Rourke, J. Madeira, et. al.

Other- Representatives from TVA, Comonwealth Edison, GE,
BWROG -

.
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Gerfy Geys, Project Manager
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
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